
Welcome to Class 6 at Havannah First School.  

It’s really exciting to be in our new classroom in 
our new school building! This exciting start to the 
term, leads us onto some exciting times ahead in 
the next few weeks.  We have some girls’ and boys’ 
football tournaments to look 
forward to, class assemblies 
and of course, the Year 4 visit 
to Robinwood in May.  Look 
out for more information soon 
about what the Year 3s (and 
any Year 4 children who aren’t 
going to Robinwood) will be doing!  

 
I hope this newsletter will answer any immediate 
questions, but please do get in touch if you have any 
questions or concerns.    

With best wishes,   

Katharine McMeekan  

Thursday afternoons Now that Mrs Wingate has moved onto her new 
role, Mrs Rawling will be teaching Class 6 on a Thursday afternoon. 
Many of Class 6 already know Mrs Rawling as she has taught their 
siblings in Class 2 and they are looking forward to working with her. 

PE   Our PE days continue to be on a Wednesday, which is our lesson with 
Newcastle United Foundation, and Thursday, when Mrs Rawling will be 
teaching Class 6.  The children need PE kits suitable for outside on both days.  

We all really enjoyed last half term, our last time on the Broadway East site.    

The photos below show some of the activities that we did as we explored 

many new areas in our learning.  Please  follow us on Twitter to see more 

photos like these. We are @Class6HFS.   

 

Just a little reminder that the 
children can change their reading 
books on any day of the week, at the 
beginning or the end of 
the day.  They can do 
this independently and 
just need to check with 
me that it is a suitable 
time to do this.  

Mr Joshua Burn, a PGCE trainee 
teacher from Northumbria 
University, started working with me 
and Class 6 last half term.  He will continue 
with us this term, until 24th June, and he and I 
will share the teaching of the class during this 
time.  The placement has started well and the 
children are already getting to know him. 


